
New  Bedford  cold  weather
overflow shelter open tonight
(31 Dec)
Due  to  the  continued  low  temperatures,  the  New  Bedford
overflow at Sister Rose House on 71 Division Street will be
opened again tonight. All inquiries can be forwarded to Sister
Rose House and 1-800-homeless.

The National Weather Service has issued a Wind Chill Advisory
in effect from 8pm this evening to noon EST on Monday. Details
here.
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